C.G.TOLAND, M. D.

S502 WILSHIRE MEDICAL BUILDING

LOS ANGELES

Decenmber the Fifteenth
Nineteen Forty-Two

Brigadier General Fred W. Rankin

Surgeon Generalt's Office
Washington, D. C.

Dear Fred:

While in Washington, I
telephoned your office to say hello but found
that you had just left for the eocast. I also
learned that you had been advanced in rank to
Brigadier General. Allow me to congratulate
you. I know you deserve it, and more too.

Mrs. Toland and I both send
our Christmas Greetings to both you and Edith,

Sincerely,

T (‘,W.

M C. &. Toland, Wi D.



